
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Peterborough Environmental Advisory 

Committee  
 
From: Michael Papadacos, Manager of Infrastructure Management 

Division   
   
Meeting Date: January 20, 2021 
 
Subject: Report PEAC21-004 
 Climate Initiatives Update   
______________________________________________________________________  

Purpose 

A report to provide the PEAC with an update on select climate initiatives. 

Recommendation  

That the PEAC approve the recommendation outlined in Report PEAC21-004 dated 
January 20, 2021 of the Manager of Infrastructure Management Division, as follows: 

That the verbal update on Climate Initiatives be received for information. 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation. 

Background 
 

An update on the following climate initiatives will be provided: 
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 Home Energy Efficiency Program (HEEP) – Application to the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities’ Community Efficiency Financing Program 

 Zero Emission Vehicle Infrastructure Program (ZEVIP) – Application to Natural 
Resource Canada’s funding program to install electric vehicle charging 
infrastructure at City facilities 

 Smart Stormwater Grid Pilot Project/LID – Application to the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities’ Green Municipal Fund  

 

Submitted by, 

Michael Papadacos 
Manager, Infrastructure Management Division 

Contact Name: 
Michael Papadacos, P.Eng. 
Manager, Infrastructure Management 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1756 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824 
E-Mail: mpapadacos@peterborough.ca  
 
James Byrne, M. CC. 
Climate Change Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1882 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
E-Mail: jbyrne@peterborough.ca  
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